6. CORRESPONDENCE
6.1 AKAROA HERITAGE PARK TRUST

A letter from the Akaroa Heritage Park Trust regarding the maintenance and the lease of the

STAFF RECOMMENDATION
It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence.
6.2 GEORGIANA OBORNE

A letter from Georgiana Oborne supporting the purchase of a block of land for sale in

Robinsons Bay is

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence.
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